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As a landlord and a business person the rules that are in place to protect tenants are 

an overreach. Imagine if you owned a property and the state has taken away your 

ability to remove tenants that are working the system. A landlord is helpless in these 

situations.  Not only do they they have to pay for the eviction they also lose all of the 

income for the months that it takes to evict the tenant.  We need your help. 


